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FEDIOL STATEMENT ON CONVENTIONAL RAPESEED 

AND PRODUCTS DERIVED THEREOF 

 
 

 
 

This statement applies to conventional rapeseed of EU and non-EU origin, and 

products derived thereof: 

 

It shall be used in contracts between FEDIOL companies and their suppliers. 
It shall be used in the relation between FEDIOL companies and their customers if 

they so require. 

 
 

In compliance with the Regulation on genetically modified food and feed, and the 

Regulation concerning the traceability and labelling of genetically modified 
organisms and food and feed products derived thereof1, we hereby confirm that 

the conventional rapeseed and the conventional rapeseed products delivered to 

your company are not subject to the labelling requirements specified in the 

above mentioned regulations. 
 

We have received the necessary contractual documentation from our suppliers 

specifying that the corresponding raw materials processed by us are conventional.  
In addition FEDIOL member companies undertake regular testing under our 

monitoring system to verify this. 
 
Necessary steps are taken to preserve the conventional integrity of the raw 

materials and corresponding processed products under consideration. 
 

 
 
 

*    *    * 
 
 

 
 

                                                
1 Regulation (EC) No 1829/2003 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 22 September 2003 on genetically modified food and 
feed. 
   Regulation (EC) No 1830/2003 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 22 September 2003 concerning the traceability and 
labelling of genetically modified organisms and the traceability of food and feed products produced from genetically modified organisms and 
amending Directive 2001/18/EC. 


